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Term 1 Week 13 (1/12/2023) 

 

Poppy Shop 

We are delighted to inform you that 

the school Poppy Shop raised an 

amazing £204.50!!  Thank you to 

everyone for supporting. 

 

Pantomime at The MAC 

We are looking forward to our visit to The 

MAC on Wednesday to see The Night Before 

Christmas.  Please ensure you have returned 

your consent form and all instalments have 

been paid. 

We will be leaving school at approximately 

11.30am, children will be having an early 

lunch.  School dinners will take the form of a 

packed lunch – this must be ordered first 

thing on Monday morning. 

Children may bring a small snack to eat 

during the performance – this should not be in 

a noisy wrapper. 

We hope to return at around 4.15/4.30pm, 

please ensure the school gates are kept clear 

to allow the buses access to the school 

grounds. 

 

Christmas Shop 
Our Christmas Shop will open on Monday.  
Each class has been allocated a day to visit.  
The shop will be open at breaktime with a 
selection of small festive items to buy. 
 

Open Day 

If you know of anyone with a child due to start 

P1 in September 2024 please let them know 

about our Open Day.  We would love to see 

them along!  Ask them to ring to book a tour 

with the Principal. 

 

 

 
 
 

 

 
 
 
Movie Afternoon 
Ticket sales have now closed for next 
Friday’s movie afternoon which will take place 
from 3-5pm.  All children should be collected 
at 5pm sharp when the movie has finished. 
 
 

Silver Trophy 

This week’s silver trophy winner is 

Lucas B. 

 

Congratulations, Lucas!! 

 

 

 

http://www.victoriapsballyhalbert.co.uk/


 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Congratulations to this week’s stars of the 

week: 

 

Rainbow Class Darcie 

Yellow Class Jayden 

Green Class Kasey-Leigh 

Blue Class Oliver 

Indigo Class Jack 

Purple Class Katie 

 
House Team Scores 
Sunshine: 196 
Water        165 
Earth       167 
Fire            180 
 
Congratulations to everyone who was 

awarded a house point this week. 

 

 

 

 

 

4th December – Community Carol Service/ 

Christmas Tree Light Switch On 

6th December – Pantomime at The MAC 

7th December – Open Day  

7th December - Frosty Fiesta 6-7.30pm.  

Tickets on sale from the school office. 

8th December – Movie Afternoon.  Ticket 

sales now closed. 

13th December – Christmas Play 10.30am & 

6pm.  Tickets still available to purchase via 

the app. 

15th December – Carols & Christmas 

Jumpers 

20th December – School closes at 12 noon 

for Christmas holidays 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


